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Our Lady’s is a Child Safe School 

Reconciliation 
Jesus, reconciliation is a big word. It means that when we do anything unjust, to 
hurt other people, we need to tell them we are sorry, that we will try not to hurt 

them again, that we want to be friends with them always. Thank you for the sacra-
ment of Reconciliation, which helps me to tell you that I am sorry for the times 

when I have done anything to hurt you and other people, and that I want to be friends 
with you again, after I have turned away from you. Please forgive me, Jesus. 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 
Tues 15 Oct 
Confirmation Parent Session 
with Rev Dr Elio Capra 
Thurs 17 Oct 
Our Lady’s School 100th Birth-
day 
Mass at 11.30am. Remember 
to RSVP to the Office if you 
would like to attend. 
Wed 23– Fri 25 Oct 
Grade 5 Camp to Narmbool 
Fri Oct 25 
Day for Daniel - wear something 
RED to school today 
Fri 1 Nov 
8.45am P&F Meeting 
Mon 4 Nov 
Report Writing Day - no school 
for the children 
Tues 5 Nov 
Melbourne Cup Public Holiday - 
no school for the children 
Mon 18-Fri 29 November 
Whole School 10 Day Intensive 
Swimming program 
Mon 16 Dec 
Graduation Mass for Gr 6 at 
5.45pm 
Tues 17 Dec 
Last Day of 2019 
11.30am Final Mass 
3.15pm School finishes for 2019 
 
SACRAMENTS 
Thurs 10 Oct 
7.00pm Reconciliation 
Fri 15 Nov 
7.00pm Confirmation 

‘In his hand is the life of every living thing and the breath of all 
mankind’ Job 12:10 

At Our Lady of the Immaculate Conception Parish Primary School we promote the safety, well being and inclusion of all children. 

Dear Parent, 
Welcome to Term 4! It is so hard to believe we are now in the final term for the school 
year. I hope the school holidays over the past two weeks were a restful break for your 
child/children and they are fully immersed into the first week back. It was wonderful to 
see so many happy faces enter the school gates on Monday morning as I was on yard du-
ty. The students have been quite settled and engaged in the learning experiences. Ms 
Bertani has been unwell this week and is looking forwarding to returning next week.  
 
This week is a very special week in the lives of many of our Year 3 students who will be 
making their First Reconciliation this evening. The students and teachers have been pre-
paring for this special Sacrament since last term and we ask you to keep all children in 
your prayers.  
 
During the end of last term, our Step back in Time dress up day was a huge success. The 
pasta making workshop was extremely successful and enjoyed by students and staff 
alike! It was wonderful seeing the students enjoying so many classic games. We have re-
ceived the photos captured by the professional photographer, and have included some 
more photos in this newsletter for you to enjoy.  
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100 Year Mass and celebrations: As you know, on Thursday 17th October, we will be celebrating 100 years of Our La-
dy’s School. We are all looking forward to our special mass and celebration next week. Thank-you to all those who have 
provided their RSVP to assist us with catering.  
 
Learning experiences: Throughout the past few days and over the coming weeks, many classes have been or will be 
participating in incursions and/or excursions to set the scene for their Faith-Life Inquiry unit. As always, information 
and photos are shared on See-Saw and we hope you continue to use this opportunity to engage in conversations with 
your child about their learning.  

 
Preparation for 2020 classes: On Monday, a letter went home to all families with information 
for 2020. I have included the same information in this week’s newsletter just in case you did 
not see the letter on Monday:  
At this time of the year the school is making arrangements for staffing and classes for 2020. 
Next week we will begin the process of class compositions for 2020. This process usually takes 

about a month and a great deal of time and energy goes into the decision-making process. We give the children a voice 
by asking them to list 6 children they would like to be in their class and we guarantee that each child will have one 
friend that they have listed.  
Please take the time to talk to your child about who they will list as their friends and encourage them to think about 
listing children who will support them in their learning and help them to be a better learner in the classroom rather than 
someone they would like to play with. The staff work very hard to make sure that we provide a supportive and engaging 
learning environment for each child and this process plays a large part in this. 
The class structure for 2020 will not change; we will still maintain two classes for each year level. None of the classes 
will be composite; they will all be straight classes from Foundation to Year 6.  
 
If you have any educational concerns about your child’s placement for 2020 you will need to communicate these to 
Ms Bertani in writing via email on pbertani@olsunshine.catholic.edu.au by Tuesday 15th October 2019. It is essential 
that all letters have been received by 15/10/19.  
 
As we are planning for 2020, we ask that parents let us know as soon as possible if their children are not returning to 
Our Lady’s next year. We have had many inquiries about places for 2020 and we need to let these parents know if 
there are places for their children. We currently have a waiting list for Prep and several of the other year levels are full, 
with enrolment enquiries coming in. If your child is not returning in 2020 (apart from our current year 6 children) 
please complete the form included in the newsletter and return it to the office. It is vital that you return this form as 
soon as possible.  
 

Promoting Child Safety - A Day for Daniel: On Friday, October 25th, Our Lady’s will be 
participating in the registered event ‘A Day for Daniel’ for the third time. It has been     
organised by the Daniel Morecombe Foundation to help promote and educate children 
about safety. On this day, students are encouraged to wear something RED which could 
be a red tee-shirt, headband or red socks. If your child does not have anything red to wear, please send them to school 
in their normal uniform for the day. To prepare for this day the students will have participated in a number of ‘Child 
Safety’ lessons, which also support our Social and Emotional Learning Program. These lessons promote and teach stu-
dents to Recognise, React and Report if they find themselves in situations that make them feel unsafe. We encourage 
you to continue to talk to your child about what they are learning in class. 
 

TRANSITION TO SUMMER UNIFORM:  
Just a reminder, that in the first 2 weeks of this term, students will be allowed to wear either the Winter or Summer 
uniform. This is because the weather can still be quite variable. We will then move into Summer uniform only            
beginning in Week 3 on Monday the 21st of October. 
All students will be required to wear a hat and apply sunscreen when outdoors from the beginning of Term 4. This is an 

important way to ensure that our students are protected at all times 
from the harmful rays of the sun. 
 
As always, we hope to see you at our weekly assembly at 2.40pm 
each Friday in the Hall. 

Yours sincerely, 

Christine Carabott 
Mrs Christine Carabott 
Deputy Principal 
ccarabott@olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 
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EXTEND UPDATE. 

 
 
The Extend Superstar is… 
Betty... for positively contributing to sorting out kitchen cabinets, arts and crafts cup-

board and sports bucket on the first day of term 4 Well done ⭐  

What’s Been Happening? 
Welcome back from what was a relaxing and enjoyable break. We look forward to 

term 4 and beginning our new enrichment program, community links, sustainability 

projects, cooking, exploring science, sports, arts and crafts and of course lots of fun.  

Families, just a reminder if your children have any preloved books and games you no 
longer need at home, please consider donating to us here at extend after school care  
Enrol and book now: extend.com.au 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Sports carnival Yoga session Design your own 
birthday cards 

Science quiz Cooking 

Children NOT returning to Our Lady’s School in 2020 

 

Family Name: _    _____________________ 

 

Child/children’s names 

1.           2019 Grade:    

2.           2019 Grade:    

3.           2019 Grade:    

4.           2019 Grade:    

 

Name of our new school: __________    _________________  ____ 

And / Or 

Our new address:  ________ __________     ________  _____ 

 

Signed:           (Parent) 

Please return this form to the office as soon as possible 
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JUMPERS 
6 - $53.00        7 - $55.00 
8 - $57.00        9 - $59.00 
10 - $61.00     12 - $63.00 
14 - $65.00     16 - $67.00 
18 - $69.00 

 BOYS SHORTS 
4 – 14                 16-18 
$22.00                $23.00 

 

SHIRT 
Short Sleeve Open Neck 
4 – 16                18 – 22 
$22.00              $25.00 

 BOYS SOCKS 
(Cotton/Nylon Anklet – 
School Colours) 
9 – 12       13 – 3      2– 8 
$10.00     $10.00     $10.00 

 

GIRLS DRESS 
4 - 16 
$26.00 

   

WINDCHEATER WITH 
SCHOOL LOGO 
4  6  8  10  12  14  16 
$27.00 

 TRACKSUIT PANT – RIBBED 
CUFF, DOUBLE KNEE 
4  6  8  10  12  14  16 
$27.00 

 

SPORT POLO T-SHIRT 
WITH SCHOOL LOGO 
4  6  8  10  12  14  16 
$22.00 

 RUGBY SPORT SHORTS 
(Draw cord) & GIRLS 
SKORTS 
4  6  8  10  12  14  16 
$20.00 

 

SCHOOL BAG WITH 
SCHOOL LOGO 
ONE SIZE  
$48.00 

 ART SMOCKS 

SMALL     MED    LARGE 

$16.00 

 

LIBRARY BAGS 
ONE SIZE 
$6.00 

 SCHOOL HATS 
LEGIONNARIES (ONE SIZE 
FITS ALL) -$8.00 
SLOUCH (SMALL MED LAR) 
- $10.00 

 

OUR LADY’S SCHOOL SUNSHINE 
SUMMER 2019/2020 UNIFORM PRICE LIST 



Celebrating 100 Years of Catholic Education 1919-2019 

 



Celebrating 100 Years of Catholic Education 1919-2019 

 



Celebrating 100 Years of Catholic Education 1919-2019 

 


